CEDAR PARK

RENOVATIONS

Seattle Parks and Recreation invites the community to join in the third public meeting for Cedar
Park Renovation Project. At this meeting participants will have an opportunity to discuss and
inform Seattle Parks on the future investment slated for the leased Cedar Park property.

The Parks and Green Spaces Levy allocated funding to renovate Cedar Park in northeast
Seattle on land leased from Seattle Public Schools. Recent coordination with Seattle Public
School’s redevelopment plan has brought forward different options for this space and the
joint-use playground/park feature at Cedar Park Elementary.

With the re-opening of Cedar Park Elementary the hours and park improvements will be
impacted. Seattle Parks is looking for input on accessibility of space, play area elements and
lease options for the future of this Seattle School district property.

Seattle Parks and Seattle Public School staff will be
on-site to gather input and to answer questions

Cedar Park is located at 3737 NE 135th Street.

PUBLIC MEETING

TUESDAY, JANUARY 6, 2015

6:30 — 7:45 P.M.
LAKE CITY PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

3841 NORTHEAST 123RD STREET, SEATTLE, WA 98125

FOR MORE PROJECT INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT:
www.seattle.gov/parks/projects/cedar_park/

or contact Jeron Gates, Parks Planner

800 Maynard Ave S Suite 3 00 Seattle WA, 98134
206-684-7099 or jeron.gates@seattle.gov

visit us at seattle.gov/parks



